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TO:    Colorado Water Conservation Board Members  
 
FROM:   Kirk Russell, P.E., Chief 
   Finance Section 
 
MEETING DATE:  November 19-20, 2014 
 
CONSENT AGENDA: Item 3b - Loan Deauthorizations 
   City of Evans – Emergency Evans Town Ditch Repair Project 
 
 
 
Background 
The City of Evans requested a loan for emergency repairs due to the flood of Sept. 2013. During the 
unprecedented flood of September 2013 in the tributaries to the South Platte River, a significant 
number of diversion structures and dams along the river corridor were damaged. The purpose of the 
Project was to repair the ditch to allow the City to deliver water to users. The City was able to afford 
repairs on their own so they will not need the loan.  See attached email from Fred Starr, Public Works 
and Community Development Director, City of Evans, dated November 4, 2014. 

Staff Recommendation  
Staff recommends that the Board deauthorize the following loan:  
 
 Borrower Project Approval 

Amount Approval Date Account Contract 
Number 

a) City of Evans Emergency Evans 
Town Ditch Repair $722,150 November 20, 2013 Severance 

Tax PBF C150387 
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